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The Paola High School Dance Team would like to invite you to our Junior Panther Dance Clinic on Saturday, January 25, 2020, from 9:00-11:00 a.m. at Paola High School.

Each participant will be taught simple dance technique and an age appropriate dance.  

Participants will have an opportunity to perform the dance they learned at the boys’ varsity basketball game at Paola High School on Friday, January 31, in the new PHS gym. (Information about the performance will be provided at the clinic on Saturday.)

The cost for the clinic is $10.00 per dancer plus $10.00 for a Junior Panther Dancer t-shirt. The t-shirt is optional. Checks should be made out to P.H.S.  Please turn in the reservation sheet (on back) and money to your school office, classroom teacher, or Hannah Hasselquist at PHS by Friday, January 24.

If you have any questions, please call or email:
Hannah Hasselquist-PHS Dance Team Coach
(913)731-4029
hannah_hasselquist@usd368.org

